[bookmark: _GoBack]Nazwa jednostki: Wydział Filologii Polskiej i Klasycznej, Uniwersytet im. Adama Mickiewicza w Poznaniu
Nazwa stanowiska: post-doc researcher
Wymagania: 
1. M.A. in Classics and Ph.D. in Classics or Ancient History, obtained not earlier than seven years before the beginning of employment. 
2. Knowledge concerning Eastern Christian spirituality, asceticism, and theology of antiquity and the Middle Ages
3. advanced or excellent knowledge of English 
Opis zadań:
Conducting research on the Liber of St. Angela of Foligno and its historical and doctrinal connections with the Eastern Christian spiritual tradition. Cooperation with other team members. Presenting the research results in conferences and symposia. Preparing at least one article on the basis of the research area described in the project. 
Typ konkursu NCN: OPUS – HS
Termin składania ofert: 28 lutego 2022, 23h59. 
Forma składania ofert: email
Warunki zatrudnienia: Faculty of Polish and Classical Philology, Adam Mickiewicz University in Poznań, project title: The "Liber" of Angela of Foligno and heterodox movements in Umbria in
the years 1270-1320 (project data: 2020/37/B/HS1/02551). Full time position. Start: 1st of April 2022, employment contract max. 42 months. Fee: 120 000PLN per 12 months (brutto-brutto). 
Dodatkowe informacje: 
- cover letter addresses to the Principal Investigator of the project
- CV
- copy of diplomas 
- consent to the processing of the personal data – “In accordance with Article 6(1)(a) of the General Data Protection Regulation of 27 April 2016 (Journal of Laws of the EU L 119/1 of 4 May 2016) I agree to the processing of personal data other than those indicated in Article 221 of the Labour Code (name(s) and surname; parents' names; date of birth; place of residence; address for correspondence; education; previous employment), included in my job offer for the purpose of current recruitment.”

The required documents should be submitted to the Principal Investigator, Mateusz Stróżyński (mateusz.strozynski@amu.edu.pl). The recruitment process will be completed by the 20th of March. 

